Langdon Cemetery Trustees

Unapproved Minutes of 1/14/14 Meeting

In attendance:  Doug Beach, Gina Beach – Trustees, Todd Porter – Trustee and Curt Barnes, Sexton

Meeting called to order 7:05pm

Thank you Todd for completing the term vacated by George Whipple.

Gina made a motion to accept the minutes of the December 2013 meeting, Doug seconded, unanimous.

Doug, Gina and Curt reviewed minutes of December 2013 with Todd line by line giving him background information and bringing him up to speed on current issues.  The majority of the meeting was spent on this as this was Todd’s first meeting.  We also reviewed maps and apprised him of many of the issues we have encountered when newly elected and to date.

New Business:

Doug will email Bob Cunniff on the following issues:

1. Has Todd been officially sworn in and can we be notified by the Select Board of his appointment.

2. Request copy of deed and map of newest donated section of the Upper Cemetery.

Discussed purchasing markers and plotting out some lots in the Lower Cemetery.  Gina to contact Swenson Granite to inquire about pricing.  If posts are reasonable, we will purchase a significant amount to mark existing plots without markers and plots available for purchase of Right of Interment.

Gina made a motion to adjourn, Todd seconded, unanimous.  Meeting adjourned at 8:30pm

Respectfully submitted,

Gina Beach

